PETERSBURG BOROUGH

TAX NOTICES MAILED

2020 Property tax bills for Petersburg have been mailed. If
you have not received your bill, or if you have received one in
error, please contact the Borough Finance Office as soon as
possible. All property tax payments must be received in the
Borough Finance office by October

15,2020 at 4:30 p.m. s Af & Ty
For more information, contact the Vot eiela
Finance Office at 772-4425. PETERSBURG
ALASKA
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